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Can you 
tell me 
more? 



Show your  
answer a  
different  

way? 



Can you repeat  

what was  

just said? 



Show me  

your  

evidence. 





I disagree  
with _______ 

because   
_____ 

 



Can you tell  
me why you  
think that’s 

true? 



Community- 
-Say that again louder 
-Can you repeat what 
was just said? 
-Do you agree or 
disagree? 
-Can you say more? 
 
Knowledge- 
-Based on my evidence 
I found here, I believe 
that __________ 
-can you explain what 
you mean by __________ 
-Show me your evidence 
 
Rigor- 
-Why does this work? 
-What does this mean? 
-Can you show me your 
answer a different 
way? 
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that __________ 
-can you explain what 
you mean by __________ 
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Rigor- 
-Why does this work? 
-What does this mean? 
-Can you show me your 
answer a different 
way? 

Community- 
-Say that again louder 
-Can you repeat what 
was just said? 
-Do you agree or 
disagree? 
-Can you say more? 
 
Knowledge- 
-Based on my evidence 
I found here, I believe 
that __________ 
-can you explain what 
you mean by __________ 
-Show me your evidence 
 
Rigor- 
-Why does this work? 
-What does this mean? 
-Can you show me your 
answer a different 
way? 



Hope you enjoy this freebie. 
Make sure to check out my 

products at  
http://www.teacherspayteacher

s.com/Store/Heather-Perkins 
 

And my blog 
http://secondgradeperks.blogspo

t.com/ 
 

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Heather-Perkins
http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Heather-Perkins
http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Heather-Perkins
http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Heather-Perkins
http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Heather-Perkins
http://secondgradeperks.blogspot.com/
http://secondgradeperks.blogspot.com/
http://secondgradeperks.blogspot.com/

